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8 April 2020

Dear Enrollers,

AMEB (QId) appreciates your patience and continued support during a time of uncertainty and innovation
while we modify our examination service delivery mode and model in response to the COVID-19
pandemic.

As you will already be aware, we are facilitating transfers at no cost, to Video Examinations. Candidates
enrolled in the postponed sessions 5, 8, 14, 51 & 22 will be able to record and upload a Video Repertoire
Examination (VRE) or a For Leisure Video Repertoire Examination (FLRE) to YouTube and submit the link
for assessment in a dedicated May 2020 session.

Enrollers must advise AMEB (Qld) by email at enquiries.ameb@aqed.ald.gov.au for candidates wishing to
transfer to the May Video Examination session no later than 5pm Monday 20 April 2020.

Change of submission date:
In recognition of a candidate’s requirement to learn another piece, | have changed the VRE and FLRE
submission date for sessions 5, 8, 14, 51 & 22 to Saturday 16 May 2020.

Detailed instructions about how to record an examination have been developed and are available for
download here.

Please find the Manual of Syllabuses for For Leisure (Repertoire) Piano, Saxophone and Singing for
download through the links provided above. It is imperative to note that the Manual of Syllabuses changes
(FLRE) relate only to 2020.

We are developing our video examination products and rolling them out incrementally. When we are clear
on direction for future sessions and when decisions have been made about Speech and Drama and
Rockschool examinations, these will promptly be communicated to you.

| understand that new developments can create many questions and as such, AMEB (Qld) has released
the first edition of Frequently Asked Questions and Answers for your information and download.

| do encourage you to contact us at enquiries.ameb@aqed.qld.gov.au should you need any further
clarification or guidance.

Thank you again for your continued support of AMEB (Qld) as we develop innovative methods of
examination delivery to support and provide your candidates with opportunities to continue their
examination program, during this disruptive time.

Stay well and safe.

Yours sincerely,

Kiley

Kiley Tierney
State Manager, AMEB (QId)

S ameb Qld



https://ameb.qld.edu.au/ourExaminations/Documents/piano-for-leisure-repertoire.pdf
https://ameb.qld.edu.au/ourExaminations/Documents/saxophone-for-leisure-repertoire.pdf
https://ameb.qld.edu.au/ourExaminations/Documents/singing-for-leisure-repertoire.pdf
https://ameb.qld.edu.au/ourExaminations/Documents/video-repertoire-exams-faqs.pdf
https://ameb.qld.edu.au/ourExaminations/Documents/video-exams-guide-instructions.pdf

